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Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, October 13, 2014 12:36 PM
To: 'JillianHolloway@chevron.com'
Cc: 'jim.harms@aecom.com'; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: Fuel leak case RO352 - Lake Chabot Unocal, 18950 Lake Chabot Rd, Castro Valley

Dear Ms. Holloway, 

Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) staff has reviewed the case file including the recently submitted document
Report on Soil, groundwater, and Soil Gas Investigation (SWI), dated September 12, 2014 and prepared by AECOM for the
subject site. Based on its review, ACEH concurs that the analytical results from the soil gas samples collected from soil
vapor boring SV-1 are invalid due to significant leakage from the surface.  ACEH may have other comments regarding the 
SWI pending a review of the report entitled Focused Site Conceptual Model (SCM) also dated September 12, 2014 and 
prepared by AECOM for the subject site.  ACEH’s review of the SCM will be performed with in a month of this 
correspondence. 

Should you have any questions regarding this correspondence or your case, please call me at (510) 567-6764 or send an 
electronic mail message at keith.nowell@acgov.org.  

Respectfully, 
Keith Nowell 
 
Keith Nowell PG, CHG 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda , CA 94502‐6540 
phone: 510 / 567  ‐ 6764 
fax: 510 / 337 ‐ 9335 
email: keith.nowell@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 

 


